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 PURPOSE OF REPORT 
 
 1. The purpose of this report is to allow the Joint Committee to receive the attached 2009 Draft 

Statement of Intent for Transwaste Canterbury Ltd and to consider any comments it may wish 
to make. 

 
 BACKGROUND 
 
 2. On an annual basis the Joint Committee has the opportunity to receive and review the 

Transwaste Draft Statement of Intent.  Comments will be discussed at the next scheduled 
meeting of the Joint Committee in April 2008 for submission to the Transwaste Board later that 
month. 

 
 STAFF RECOMMENDATION 
 
 It is recommended that the Joint Committee: 
 
 (a) Receive the 2009 Draft Transwaste Canterbury Ltd Statement of Intent. 
 
 (b) Consider its comments at the April 2008 meeting. 
 


